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Animal welfare laws MUST be applied to all animals. Its no longer acceptable to protect pets and 

not our natural wildlife or animals born and breed into farming or entertainment. It's them that 

need our laws the most. They are forced into making the ultimate sacrifice at least we can do is 

ensure they are living a healthy, normal & fulfilling life as they were born to do. Get on with doing 

what the community is demanding. 


